
WEA CHINOOK 
 
Adam Brickell, Olympia E A 
I have served as a WEA Board Director for the past two years.  During my time on the WEA board I 
have had the opportunity to help WEA navigate some challenging times.  We soon will be 
experiencing some of the most challenging times this association has had to face.  With the Janus 
federal supreme court decision looming, and a new state education funding formula about to be 
implemented, the association will have plenty of work to do.  Last year I was asked to serve on the 
WEA bargaining team to help bargain a new contact with the WEA Staff Organization (WEASO).  This 
experience gave me great insight into both the WEA budget as well as the WEASO CBA.  Depending 
upon the results of the Janus decision, WEA may need to make some tough decisions regarding 
budget priorities, contractual obligations, and the focus of the work of the association.  I want to help 
WEA become stronger and continue to be member focused as we work our way through these 
uncertain times.  I appreciate your vote! 
 
 
Nancy Herzog, Centralia E A (no bio provided) 
 

 
Tim Voie, Tumwater E A 
I've enjoyed my two years on the WEA Board of Directors representing WEA 
Chinook Uniserv. Being involved at the state level allows me to bring 
information from Federal Way to members who are supported by Chinook 
Uniserv.  Also, as a local association president, I'm able to better serve my 
Tumwater EA members.   
Being on the WEA BOD also allows me to be politically active, lobby our 
legislators, and urge our politicians to support WEA's education agenda - this 
year the Unity Agenda.  

I would like the opportunity to continue to represent you on the WEA Board of Directors. I would 
appreciate your support and vote.  
 
Tim Voie 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


